SAN ACADEMY
BUNNY PROGRAM

Date: 21.10.2022

Dear parents

We are extremely happy to announce “The Bunny Programme” for
Jr.KG, Sr.KG, and classes 1&2 students for the academic year 2022-
2023

The Bunny program is the journey towards cubs and bulbul. The
basic aim of the bunny program is character building, instilling self-
discipline, and enhancing teamwork and creativity. The program also
focuses on personality development, and fine motor skills at a tender
age.

Our Kindergarten teachers are qualified to conduct the program.

We request you to enroll your child so that he/she benefits from the
program.

Kindly note the classes will be held twice a month. The date, time,
and initial fees will be notified soon.

Please tick the appropriate box given below and send it on or before
27.10.2022(Thursday) through your child.

Name of the child: Class & sec:
Willing: [ ] Not willing: [ ]

Parent signature:




